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JOINT	SUBMISSION	FROM	THE		
INTERNATIONAL	FINN	AND	EUROPE	CLASSES 

  
	
Dear	Mr	President,	Board	Members	of	World	Sailing,	
 
The	International	Finn	Association	and	the	International	Europe	Class	Union	would	like	to	make	
a	joint	submission	for	the	tenth	event	at	the	2024	Olympic	Games,	should	the	Mixed	Offshore	
Keelboat	be	rejected.	The	proposed	format	would	consist	of	a	combined	team	score	across	a	
series	of	races.	Team	sports	are	common	across	the	Olympics,	so	this	is	something	the	IOC	and	
spectators	can	easily	identify	with.		
 
Both	the	Finn	and	Europe	classes	are	well-established	international	classes	with	an	extensive	
series	of	regattas	worldwide,	and	a	competitive	number	of	boatbuilders	conforming	to	anti-
monopoly	regulations,	providing	lower	costs	for	MNAs	around	the	globe.	In	addition,	they	
represent	a	tradition	of	sailors	of	different	physiques	that	have	written	legendary	pages	in	our	
beloved	sport,	a	legacy	worth	protecting	and	whose	loss	could	never	be	replaced.		
 
Sailing	is	one	of	the	few	sports	that	can	cater	for	Men	and	Women	of	different	physiques.	
Conscious	of	that	responsibility,	World	Sailing	rules	have	always	guaranteed	Olympic	options	for	
these	sailors	to	continue	a	tradition	dating	back	to	the	early	years	of	sailing.	That	same	reason	led	
the	Council	in	2017	to	pledge	that	sailors	with	different	physiques	would	have	an	opportunity	to	
compete	at	the	2024	Olympic	Sailing	Competition	(Submission	70-17).		
 
The	inclusion	of	our	Classes	in	the	Olympic	programme	is	the	only	solution	that	would	permit	
heavyweight	men	and	medium	lightweight	women	to	be	competitive	and	enjoy	our	sport,	while	
maintaining	absolute	gender	and	event	equality	across	all	ten	events. The	Mixed	One	Person	
event	would	continue	the	tradition	of	providing	a	technical	challenge	to	sailors	at	the	Olympics,	
while	catering	for	different	sailor	physiques	and	facilitating	improved	investment	in	female	
sailors	around	the	world.	
 
More	importantly	perhaps	it	would	also	keep	many	top	sailors	in	Olympic	sport	that	otherwise	
would	give	up	after	Tokyo	as	there	would	be	nothing	left	for	them	to	sail.	The	Finn	class	has	
unique	links	to	the	America’s	Cup	and	plays	a	key	role	in	a	long	held	pathway	through	the	sport.	
The	Europe	class	is	a	previous	Olympic	class	with	many	of	the	same	technical	qualities	as	the	
Finn	and	is	still	flourishing	worldwide.	That	legacy	must	be	maintained.	
 
We	would	like	to	reassure	you	of	our	best	intentions	to	make	this	workable	and	a	success,	and	we	
hope	you	will	give	this	proposal	serious	consideration.	
 
Kind	regards,	

	 	 								 	
 
Dr	Balazs	Hajdu		 Paul	Depoorter 
President		 President 
International	Finn	Association		 International	Europe	Class	Union 


